
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Whanau,

To make Back to School stationery purchasing easier, all school stationery can be purchased 
online at www.myschool.co.nz/mgs. Tick s in the correct Year Level and your 
cart will be pre-populated. You can then review your order to add or delete items as required
before using the checkout. Payment options include secure internet banking, credit/debit card
and LayBuy. 
Courier is free for orders over $60 (incl GST) or $6.90 if under that. You can also specify which 
week you would like your order to arrive. You can pay by internet banking, credit cards or debit 

partnered with LayBuy*, so you can pay in 6 weekly, interest-free instalments and still get your 
order right away. Get it now or choose when it is delivered, whether you want your order signed, 

have it delivered when you get home, Office Max will make it happen.
Office Max no longer have any retail stores so all orders are online. 

Item colours may be changed, unless item note specifies
Review your cart to remove items you already have or adjust the quantity e.g. calculator, tab 
indices (coloured dividers). 
Years 7-13 have a specific (it is crucial that all students in Years 
10-13 have the A4 lever arch folder, 10 piece dividers, A4 refill and pens and 
pencils). Quantities are estimates only and will depend to some extent on options chosen 

Students in Years 9-13 need to 
supply their own lock if they wish to use a locker. Those with locks issued by the school in 
previous years may keep these.
Workbooks can be purchased online, or through school if specified in the subject notes. Other 
retailers may also stock any workbook on your lists.
o Please retain your receipt. Workbooks no longer required due to subject changes at the 

beginning of Term 1 can be returned in as new condition until the end of February. 
Should you require this, contact MySchool 0800 724 440 for instructions.

For FAQs and help https://www.myschool.co.nz/help-centre

Once your stationery arrives:
Please name everything.
Extra gluesticks, etc for use throughout the year should remain at home. Refill pads can be 
divided up between subjects, leaving some at home/in locker for restocking ring-binders
during the year.
Any problems please call OfficeMax MySchool direct on 0800 724 440. Incorrect items must be 
returned promptly. You will need to quote your order number. 

You are of course free to purchase from other suppliers, (find a lower price and OfficeMax will 
match it), but we trust this simple and efficient online system will benefit you. It will also benefit 
your child/ren as we receive 10% cash back, which is used to purchase school resources. 
If you are purchasing items from another supplier, please pay special attention to item 
descriptions in the stationery list e.g. A4 exercise books include punched (with holes); unruled 
(blank); stiff covered (hard cover). 
Printable stationery lists can be downloaded from our website www.middleton.school.nz. You will 

Life at MGS menu.

*See myschool.co.nz/laybuy for terms and conditions.






